
 
  

WEEK 
EVENTS 
Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

We had a very successful internet safety week in school 

with some very lively discussions about privacy settings 

and permissions. What was apparent was the amount of 

exposure that even our youngest children have to ICT. 

This highlights our need to continually educate children 

about this to keep them safe. I hope that your child 

shared some of their learnings with you. 

 

The representative from the Wrexham Robinwood 

Activity Centre visited our Year Six children and parents 

to talk about their forthcoming residential trip. I’m sure 

that this visit sparked the children’s enthusiasm for the 

range of activities that the Centre has planned for them. 

As ever, good standards of behavior and attitude in the 

classroom are a prerequisite for attendance on the trip. 

 

Letters for new sporting clubs for next half term have 

gone home this week. Our successful STEM Club starts 

for Junior age children. We are holding a ballet taster 

session for our Reception children on Tuesday with a 

view to some of them starting lessons next half term. 

 

The months of hard work and preparation by the Young 

Voices Choir come to fruition today with their 

performance at the Young Voices Concert at the 

Manchester Arena. We will miss their singing on a 

Tuesday evening after school. Thank you to Mrs Eadie 

for all of her passion and drive for our involvement in the 

largest school choir concert in the world. 

 

On Wednesday, the explorer, Mark Wood, is visiting 

school (rearranged from last term) and will talk to the 

children about his upcoming expedition to follow in the 

footsteps of George Mallory. He intends to take a 

laminated crest of Mobberley Primary School to the top of 

Everest with him. This will be signed by the expedition 

party and returned to school to be put on display. This will 

be a powerful symbol of our commitment to global 

learning and local history. 

 

I hope that you have an enjoyable half term break. We 

return to school on Tuesday 26
th
 February. 

 

Damien Stenson 

Headteacher 

GOLDEN 
CERTIFICATE

ATTENDANCE 

GOOD TO 

BE GREEN 
VIP 
Values In Practice 

WINNING 
HOUSE 

Reception ~ Charlie K 

Year 1 - Edith H-N 

Year 2 - Sanah M 

Year 3 - Olivia H 

Year 4 - Beth R 

Year 5 - Cameron B 

Year 6 - Laura K 

All these pupils gave 100% in their studies last 

week. 

Reception ~ 95.43% 

Year 1 - 94.67% 

Year 2 - 96.90% 

Year 3 - 97.42% 

Year 4 - 92.59% 

Year 5 - 94.50% 

Year 6 - 96.92% 

Well done to Year Two & Year Three, our Key 

Stage 1 and 2 class attendance winners. 
 

Reception ~ William M 

Year 1 - Nat K 

Year 2 - Isabelle B 

Year 3 - Patrick C 

Year 4 - Riley B 

Year 5 - Mia L 

Year 6 - Francesca T 

All these pupils gave 100% in their studies last 
week. 
 

Our VIP’s this week, proudly wearing the red 

sweatshirts for demonstrating our Christian 

Values, will be: 

Reception ~ Bella D (Compassion & 

               Perseverance)           

Year 1 ~ Edward H (Respect) 

Year 2 ~ Charlie B (Respect) 

Year 3 ~ Amelie A (Respect) 

Year 4 ~ Riley B (Perseverance) 

Year 5 ~ Callum H (Respect) 

Year 6 ~ Darcy K (Perseverance) 

Wilfrid with 234 House Points 

Green 213 

Mallory 213 

Griffin 205 

Well done to Wilfrid! 

11TH FEBRUARY 2019 

TIMES 
TABLES & PEN 
LICENCES 
licences Times table certificates have been awarded to 

the following children in Year One: 

~ Luke A (x2) 

~ Edward H (x5) 

 

A Pen Licence has been awarded to Isabella B 

In Year Two. 

 

Well done to all of these children! 

 



 

OTHER 
NEWS 
After School Club 

Please could all communication with the After 

School Club be made directly to their contact 

email and mobile telephone number which are  

as follows: 

afterschool@mobberley.cheshire.sch.uk 

07707 852031. 

 

 

Valentine’s Charity Cake 

Sale 

A letter was emailed to all parents / carers on 

Friday regarding our cake sale on Thursday 14
th
 

February to raise funds for the Nepal reciprocal 

visit. I do hope that many of you will support us 

by baking in cakes and sending in your child with 

monies to buy a cake at morning break. 

 

 

  

mailto:afterschool@mobberley.cheshire.sch.uk

